
Wilson Central School 
374 Lake Street 

P.O. Box 648 
Wilson, New York 14172-0648 

Phone: 716-751-9341  Fax: 716-751-9597 
www.wilsoncsd.org 

 
 
 

January 3, 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

 
Please be advised, that to be in compliance with new State 

Regulations, we will be holding four (4) brief Lock-Down DRILLS this 
school year.  During the drills, which should last approximately 15 minutes, 
no one will be allowed to enter or leave our building.  Your child will be safe 
and there should be no cause for alarm or concern.  We will review Lock-
Down procedures with our students to make certain they are comfortable 
with the drills and to ensure basic expectations are understood.  We are 
notifying you about the upcoming drills in an effort to limit any unnecessary 
concern or worry on your part.    
 

As always, you may contact us via email or phone with any questions 
or concerns. 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Daniel A. Johnson         Scott  Benton 
High School Principal         Middle School Principal 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  

 


